
 

 

Our Ref:  KB/SBE 
 
Tuesday 24th October 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Ski Trip – Canada  
 
The time is getting closer for the ski trip to Canada! Since receiving all of the students’ passport 
details, we have now been able to go through the dates of birth and identify which students will be 
travelling when they are 16 years old. Your child fits into this age bracket. Unfortunately, this means 
that your child will be charged an Air Passenger Duty of £87 to fly to and from Canada. This charge 
was referenced in the information letter sent out to parents (11th March 2022).  
 
If you wish to see more details regarding Air Passenger Duty please visit the government website at 
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/rates-and-allowances-for-air-passenger-duty.  
 
Once you have paid the school, we will transfer the money for this charge to Equity, who will then 
in turn pay the airline.  
 
Can we please ask that you transfer £87 to Oldbury Academy by Friday 17th November 2023 at the 
very latest.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions.  

 
Yours faithfully  

 
 
  
 

Mrs K Buck 
Head of Humanities 
Kathryn.buck@oldburyacademy.org.uk  
 

 
Miss S Beardmore 
Head of Year 11 
Sbeardmore2@oldburyacademy.org.uk  
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